Wellness Committee Meeting
Tuesday, May 9, 2017
Minutes

The Wellness Committee met on Tuesday, May 9, 2017 in the Mena High School Counseling
Center. Mr. Breedlove called the meeting to order at 3:30 P.M. and the following members were

present.

Steve Breedlove
Todd Coogan
Jimma Holder
Tamara Smart
Norma Foster

The minutes from the January 31* meeting were read and appoved.

Under old business, Mr. Breedlove led a discussion of the Wellness Surveys collected from all
buildings.

New business pertained to getting the surveys on the SHI website and the IndaStar platform for
ACSIP next fall.

The committee scheduled the next meeting for September 5, 2017 and then adjourned.



